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October 15, 2020
Dear Fellow Parishioners,

This is your official notification concerning the election of seven members to our Parish
Council for the three year term beginning January, 2021.

This year, while Covid-19 remains a concern for the health and wellbeing of us all, and in
an abundance of extreme caution, your Election Committee has determined that it would
be in everyone’s best interests to conduct this year's Parish Council Election via “Mail-In
Ballots Only”.

Nominations for Parish Council candidates will open at the zoom General Assembly
meeting on October 18, 2020 and shall remain open until November 7, 2020.

Anyone wishing to vote by Mail-In Ballot may submit a request in writing, using the
enclosed Mail-in Ballot Request Form. Mail-In Ballots will be given to each and every
member in good standing requesting one. Please refer to the enclosed copy of Article 25
Sections 4 and 5 of the Archdiocese Uniform Parish Regulations which set the standards
for qualification as a member/parishioner in good standing.

All forms and information regarding the upcoming election will also be made available on
the Church website at: www.archangelmichaelchurch.org.

All completed Mail-In Ballots must be returned to the Church by mail post-marked no later
than December 7, 2020.

Respecitfully,
Your Election Committee,

Georganne Conis,
Joan Cotelidis, Georgia Kaufman, Dr. Dean Pappas, Peggy Milonas, Peter Takvorian,
Stella Tsimisiris

Enclosures



